
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
May 22, 2020, 2:00pm, News Release no. 60 
Coronavirus COVID-19 
 
The Unalaska Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) will partially re-open beginning Tuesday, May 26, 
2020, at 29 Safety Way (the Public Safety building): 
 

 Hours 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 By appointment only - call 581-2833 to make an appointment 
 Clients must observe strict COVID-19 protective protocols which will be explained when you 

make your appointment 
 One person at a time allowed; do not bring friends, family or children 
 Wait in the Public Safety parking lot until you receive a text or call for your appointment 
 To begin, we will process renewals for EXPIRED  Alaska Drivers Licenses and ID cards; after 

expired documents are renewed, we will begin accepting appointments for new licenses and ID 
cards, vehicle registrations and title services 

 Please come prepared with all necessary documents to accomplish your renewal 
o U.S. Citizens: bring the expired license or ID 
o Non-US Citizens: bring the expired license or ID, your Social Security Card and your 

Green Card  
o If you are on a work Visa program: bring the expired license or ID, Passport with Visa, the 

I-94, and Social Security Card 
 If you are renewing a CDL, bring the following documents 

o Expired license 
o Social Security Card 
o Current Medical Certificate 
o Two documents with your name and physical address that match 
o Citizens: U.S. Passport or U.S. Birth Certificate 
o Non-citizens: Green Card 
o If your CDL has a Hazmat Endorsement you must pass the Hazmat written test and 

receive a TSA Approval Letter BEFORE your renewal attempt 
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